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Happy New Year Everyone! Hard to believe another 
year has passed and we are in the middle of another 
bowling season! Time flies when we are having fun!

Big news for the WADJA Shoot Tournament – we have 
a winner for the first half! Congratulations to Jessica 
Ridinger for being the lucky winner of $500! The 
second drawing is on track to have an even bigger pot! 
You have to enter your name at the front desk and 
pay $1 to be entered for each league you are bowling. 
If you shoot your series average you will receive one 
entry into the drawing. Prepay the remaining 12 weeks 
($12) by January 12th and receive a double entry each 
time you qualify! 

We have had some great honor scores in the month of 
December. Sam Harris, Keith Milder, Jeff Jones, Larry 
Roberson and Troy Smith all shot 300 games! 
Congratulations to each of you!

Results from the 600 Club In-League Tournament:

1st – Lisa Madsen, 2nd - Tara Hogan, 3rd - Laurie 
Lanfier, 4th - Barb Heuer, 5th - Linda Taylor, 6th -
Chris Brown
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Great job Lisa and good bowling ladies! 

Ok folks – the Muscatine USBC City tournament will be 
held January 22nd – 28th (early this year due to the 
Youth State Tournament being held here this year). 
We are trying hard to make this bigger and better! 
Entry forms are at the front desk. If you have not 
bowled this before or not for a while, we ask that you 
please give it a try. We will be having door prizes each 
night, the infamous Joe Bowler (guys) and Babs Bowler 
(gals) drawing for a bowler to throw a strike for a 
cash prize and a mystery game along with brackets too. 
We are working on ways to make this tournament fun 
and welcome any ideas. Entries close January 15th. 

Please come and join us!

Some other tournaments coming up:

January 13th – Mixed Doubles – 4pm - $20 per 
person

January 20th – Bar Challenge – 6pm – 5 person - $15 
each 

January 22nd – 28th – City Tournament - $18 each 
event

600 Club Singles during City Tournament - $5–Singles 
event

WADJA Shoot - $1 – on going until Apr 1st (2nd

drawing)

Again, we hope you will be able to participate in any or 
all of              these tournaments. 
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Muscatine will be hosting the Iowa Youth State 
Tournament in February. Volunteers are needed to help 
keep score. If you are interested – please contact the 
front desk or a board member.

Wishing you all a healthy, happy and “above average” 
2018!

Muscatine USBC Board
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